
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 19, 2021 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
Please note that effective August 1st, 2021 a single shipment surcharge will be added to all 
single order shipments.   
 
Single shipments of 500 pounds or less (actual weight), picked up at one time and place  
unaccompanied by any other shipment of any description from the same place of pick up will 
be subject to an additional charge of $50.00 per shipment. This charge will be in addition to all 
other applicable charges.  
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your Clarke Transport 
representative.  
  
As always, Clarke Transport Inc. appreciates your business and continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Clarke Transport Inc. 
 


